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News 

Get informed at this year’s  

Senior Health and Wellness Expo 

Mirabel Golf Club offers an 

extraordinary course designed by the 

world‐renowned architect Tom Fazio.  

The course is now under renovation 

and will reopen in October just in time 

for Foothills Caring Corps Charity Golf 

Tournament on Monday, November 20, 

2017.  The renovation will include new 

T Boxes, relined bunkers with fresh 

sand and enhanced practice facilities.  

We invite you to help sponsor our 7th 

Annual Charity Golf Tournament and 

join the excitement of playing on this 

course.  The funds from this fund‐raiser 

are key to FCC’s maintaining and 

enhancing services to help Neighbors 

remain independent in their own 

homes.  Your ongoing generous 

support has kept our operations strong 

over the past 18 years.  Thank you for 

keeping the Foothills area an age‐

friendly “community”. 

7th Annual 

Golf Tournament 

Wednesday, October 18, 2017 | 10am‐2pm 

Desert Foothills Family YMCA 34250 N 60th St. Scottsdale, AZ 
 

Keynote Speaker Lin Sue Cooney 

Director of Community Engagement, Hospice of the Valley 

Free Community Senior  Health & Wellness Expo 

Connect...  
with available local 
support groups & 
educational programs 

 

Participate... 
in interactive events like 
Tai Chi, Yoga, Silver 
Sneakers, Fall Risk 
Assessment  
to name a few 

Receive... 
information on fall 
prevention/recovery, 
home safety & more Be your best at any age. 

Matt York Photography 



 

Fourth of July Celebration was “over 

the top‐great”, according to Elizabeth 

Venezia, FCC Neighbor.  What a grand 

time we had at Spirit in the Desert on 

Monday, July 3rd.  We enjoyed 

fellowship, a picnic dinner and a sing‐

along.  Wow!  Did we sing our hearts 

out.   Leigh Seigel, FCC Volunteer said 

“I never felt so patriot in my life.  I had 

tears in my eyes when all the 

Neighbors were singing.”  Thank you 

Brent and Marilyn Hylton, FCC  

Volunteers and Cyndy Warnier, Spirit 

in the Desert for orchestrating the 

music program.  A special thank you  

to FCC staff members Debbra 

Determan, Jennifer Henderson and 

Poppy Peterson and volunteers, 

Richard Andersen and Cathy Rogers 

from Spirit in the Desert, and Sue 

Bickerdyke from Sue Bickerdyke 

Interiors for hosting this wonderful 

event.   

This community function was such a 

success that we plan on having an 

annual event celebrating and giving 

thanks for the freedom, liberties and 

independence that we all cherish as 

Americans!! 

Your stories are great but, as the 

saying goes, a picture tells a 

thousand words. 

We want to celebrate our volunteers 

and Neighbors with photos.  We are 

looking for photos that capture your 

favorite moments assisting Foothills 

Caring Corps “Neighbors,” or 

working with our volunteers or staff. 

These pictures will become a treasure 

house of moments we can share with 

one another and our community. 

Winning photos may be featured on 

our website, Facebook page or 

newsletter. 

Let’s all make this a fun assignment 

and get those phones and cameras 

flashing. Please submit your photos 

that will help create a window into 

the rewards of volunteering to help 

our “Neighbors” stay more 

independent and experience “hugs 

and help”. 

Seniors, Selfies & Smiles  

Photo Contest 
Neighbors enjoyed tea  

and sandwiches on June 

16th at Desert Foothills 

Lutheran Church.  A 

special thank you to the 

Church for hosting the  

Tea Party and to Barbara 

Cochran and Joan Rime 

who played piano. 

Neighbors who ride the 

van appreciate the 

Churches that are  

making these tea parties 

and luncheons a monthly 

event.  Thank you also to 

Black Mountain UCC, 

Christ the Lord Lutheran 

Church and Christ 

Anglican Church. 

Congregational Partners  

Host Wonderful  

Van Events! 

Email your favorite photos to  

jenniferh@foothil lscaringcorps.com 

Independence Day Celebration 



 

Charitable Tax Credit 
 

Arizona Taxpayers 
Foothills Caring Corps is certified as a Qualifying Charitable Organization.  If 

you are an Arizona taxpayer your donation to Foothills Caring Corps will 

allow you to claim the AZ Charitable Tax Credit. 

 

Eligibility and Information 
Your contribution allows you to receive a dollar‐for‐dollar tax credit ($800 

for a married couple, $400 for single taxpayers) against any income tax 

calculated on your Arizona Individual Income Tax Return.  

 It is not necessary to itemize deductions on your AZ tax return.  

The Charitable Tax Credit can be claimed in addition to the school tax 

credits. 

Donate to Foothills Caring Corps by April 15, 2018. 

 

How to Donate 
Mail: Foothills Caring Corps, PO Box 831, Carefree, AZ 85377 

Phone: 480.488.1105 

PayPal online at www.FoothillsCaringCorps.com 

 

To learn more visit www.FoothillsCaringCorps.com or  

www.azdor.gov/TaxCredits.aspx 

More 

2017‐2018 Annual  

Fundraising Campaign 

This year the Annual Campaign Committee has announced the Board of 

Directors goal is to raise $650,000 from individual donors.  An annual 

campaign letter will soon be sent to community members to ask for your 

support.  Our fiscal year is April 1, 2017 ‐ March 31, 2018.  Your support  

will help us maintain and enhance our services helping Neighbors to remain 

living independently in their own homes.  We ask for your support to 

enhance our Neighbors’ quality of life. 

$650,000 

$550,000 

$450,000 

$350,000 

$250,000 

$150,000 

$50,000 



Save the Date 
Visit FoothillsCaringCorps.com for more information 

Community  

Support Groups August 
2017 

Foothills Caring Corps | 7275 E Easy Street Suite B103 

Mailing Address | P.O. Box 831 Carefree, Arizona 85377 

480.488.1105 | Services@FoothillsCaringCorps.com | FoothillsCaringCorps.com 

Desert Foothills Library 
38443 N Schoolhouse Rd 

Cave Creek | 480.488.2286 

The Healing 

Pathway 

Grief Support Group 

 

Caring for the 

Caregiver 

Caregiver Support 
Group 

2nd & 4th Mondays 

9:30-11:00 AM  

Aug 14 & 28 

 

First Mondays 

10:00-11:30 AM 

Aug 7 | Sept 4 

Desert Mission 
United Methodist Church 

7373 N Dixileta Drive 
Scottsdale | 480.595.1814 

North Scottsdale 

Alzheimer’s 

Support Group 

 

Parkinson’s 

Faith Based 

Support Group 

2nd & 4th Wednesdays 

10:30 AM  - 12 Noon  

Aug 9 & 23 

 

First Thursdays 

10:30 AM - 12 Noon  

Aug 3 | Sept 7 

Volunteer 
Foothills Caring Corps 

All events located at 7275 Easy St Suite B101 
For more info contact 

services@foothillscaringcorps.com 

Volunteer 

Orientation 

 

Van Transportation 

Training -  Level 1 

 

Volunteer 
Fingerprinting 

Aug 10 | Sept 14 | Oct  12 Second Thursdays 

9:00 - 11:30 AM 

 

Aug 17 | Sept  21  | Oct 19  

9:00 - 10:00 AM 

 

Aug 10 | Sept 14 | Oct  12  
11:00 - 11:45 AM 

Desert Hills 
Presbyterian Church 

34605 N Scottsdale Rd 
Scottsdale | 480.488.3384 

Grief Support 

Faith Based 

Support Group 

Thursdays 

4:00 PM - 5:30 PM  

Every Thursday 

Mirabel |Nov 20, 2017 

Foothills Caring Corps 
7th Annual  

Golf  
Tournament 

Wednesday, October 18, 2017 | 10am-2pm 

Desert Foothills Family YMCA 34250 N 60th St. Scottsdale, AZ 

Free Community Senior  Health & Wellness Expo 

Connect...  
with available local 
support groups & 
educational programs 

Participate... 
in interactive events like 
Tai Chi, Yoga, Silver 
Sneakers, Fall Risk 
Assessment to name a few 

Receive... 
information on fall 
prevention/ recovery, 
home safety & more 

Be your best at any age. 

Enter our Photo Contest! 



 

Foothills Caring Corps 

7th Annual Golf Tournament 

Sponsorship Levels 
Each sponsorship includes special event recognition, VIP benefits 
and recognition in Golf Tournament marketing.  
For more information on becoming a sponsor,  
please call 480.488.1105 

Gold 
$15,000 
3 foursomes  

(12 players) for the 
tournament 

 Special Recognition on 
the invitation, program 
and our newsletter 

 Special recognition at 
awards presentation 
and on the course 

Silver 
$10,000 
2 foursomes  

(8 players) for the 
tournament 

 Recognition on the invi-
tation, program and our 
newsletter 

 Special recognition at 
awards presentation 
and on the course 

Bronze 
$5,000 
1 foursome  

(4 players) for the 
tournament 

Recognition on the invi-
tation, program and our 
newsletter 

Special recognition at 
awards presentation and 
on the course 

Hole 
$2,000 
2 players for the 
tournament 

 Signage recognition on 
one (1) hole 

 Recognition on the pro-
gram and our news-
letter 

Title 
 

$25,000 
4 foursomes  

(16 players) for the 
tournament 

 Special Recognition on 
the invitation, program 
and our newsletter 

 Special recognition at 
awards presentation 
and on the course 

 Banner, VIP parking, 
other special benefits 

Continental Breakfast & Registration 

Shotgun Start 

Hors d’oeuvres Reception | Golf Prizes 

Raffle Items | One Live Auction Item 

8:30 am 

 10:00 am 

 2:30 pm  

  

Company  Name Contact/Individual Name 

 

Address 

  

Phone Email 

Title 
$25,000 

Gold 
$15,000 

Silver 
$10,000 

Bronze 
$5,000 

Hole 
$2,000 

Please return this complete form with your sponsorship check or send your check at a later date. Thank you! 

Corporate and Individual 

Sponsorship Sign-up 
Foothills Caring Corps 7th Annual Golf Tournament | Mirabel | Nov 20, 2017 

FCC Mailing Address | P.O. Box 831 Carefree, Arizona 85377 



Need a lift? 
Did‐You‐Know…  if you are a Scottsdale 

resident you may be eligible for Scottsdale’s 

Cab Connection vouchers?     

 

Cab Connection is a Scottsdale‐funded taxi 

voucher program.  Foothills Caring Corps 

has partnered with the City of Scottsdale 

therefore your participation in Cab 

Connection could assist FCC with this 

important funding source.     

 

 

 

Requirements to Participate: 

1.  Reside in Scottsdale 

2.  Participate in the FCC Van Program or 

3.  Use the FCC vans for Medical   

       Appointments 
 

Enrolling is easy!! 
 

Please contact Jennifer at  

480‐488‐1105 for more information. 

 
 
 
 
 

7275 E. Easy Street 
Suite B103 

P.O. Box 831 
Carefree, AZ  85377 

480.488.1105 
Services@FoothillsCaringCorps.com 

FoothillsCaringCorps.com 


